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14th September, 1934,

Dear S8irs,

I wuly received your letter of yesterday
respocting the steamer "HINDHEAD®, and with regsrd therete
heve to say that I have cabled to the Hamburg Surveyors
requesting to be informed whether there are sny oubstanding
requirements for completion of the Classification Survey, as
the reports on the case h:ve not yet been recsived at this
0ffice.

Upon receipt of their reply I will compmmicate
with you by telegram if necessary.

I am, Dear Sirs
Yours %ummy,

Clerk to the Classification
Committee,

The Surveyors
NEWCASTLE.
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